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 PLANNING AND ZONING BOARD/ LOCAL PLANNING AGENCY 

MEMORANDUM #19-025 
 

DATE:  July 9, 2019 

 

TO:  City Commission 

 

FROM: Planning and Zoning Board/ Local Planning Agency 

 

SUBJECT: Request for Ordinance-SELF-STORAGE MORATORIUM  

_________________________________________________________________________________ 

 
At the meeting of the Planning and Zoning Board/ Local Planning Agency held on June 26, 2019 the Board is 

recommending to the City Commission that the City enact a moratorium on all new self-storage facilities for a 

period not longer than one year. 

 

It is the unanimous recommendation of the Board that a MORATORIUM request be approved.  

 

 

 

 

 

      ________________________________________ 

      Fred Stacer Date 

      Chairman 

      Planning and Zoning Board/ Local Planning Agency 
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